एम. एस. आहलुवालिया MONTEK SINGH AHLUWALIA



No Detfiolio/CD-1263 उपाध्यक्ष योजना आयोग भारत DEPUTY CHAIRMAN PLANNING COMMISSION

September 21, 2010

Dear Karyet Singly;

I am delighted to hear that the Sikh Forum International is holding its annual dinner on 9th November to confer the Sikh of the Year Award.

I have very fond memory of the function organised two years ago in London when I was the fortunate recipient of the Sikh of the Year Award. The forum has done excellent work in spreading awareness of the universal and humanistic values which are cherished by all Sikhs and has done a great service by projecting the role of Sikhs in Britain, and elsewhere to the wider British society.

I offer my warmest good wishes for a successful annual dinner and award function.

Yours sincerely,

(Montek Singh Ahluwalia)

Mr. Ranjit Singh, OBE
President
The Sikh Forum International
10 – Loughton Business Centre
Langston Road – Loughton
Essen – IG103FL, U.K.